
CHERWELL DISTRICT COUNCIL  

HOOK NORTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN EXAMINER’S REPORT 

DECISION STATEMENT 

Cherwell District Council received the Independent Examiner’s Report into the 
submitted Hook Norton Neighbourhood Plan on the 12 March 2015. 

Subject to modification the Examiner was satisfied that the Plan would meet the 
Basic Conditions as requied under paragraph 8(2) of Schedule 4B of the Town and 
Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended). 

The Council at the meeting of the Executive on the 7 April 2015 resolved to accept 
all of the Examiner’s recommendations.   

The Council therefore proposes to make the recommended modifications, and to 
correct any typographical and other errors where necessary. 

The Council’s Executive also resolved that the modified Plan should proceed to a 
referendum as recommended by the Examiner which is likely to take place sometime 
in July. 

The Executive also approved the referendum area as recommended by the 
Examiner to be the Hook Norton Parish Council area which is concurrent with the 
designated Hook Norton Neighbourhood Plan area. 

Further details of the Council’s decision, the Examiner’s Report and the submission 
documents can be viewed on the Council website.  

http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning/index.cfm?articleid=10196 

http://modgov.cherwell.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=115&MId=2559&Ver=4 

Hard copies can be viewed during normal opening hours at Cherwell District Council 
Offices, Bodicote House, Banbury, OX15 4AA 

 

Adrian Colwell 

Head of Strategic Planning and the Economy 

Cherwell District Council 

 

 


